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Ottawa March 4th, 1910

sir,-

I beg to inform you that Inspector Conroy

of this Department will leave here Monday evening to

immine into the proposal regarding the enlargement

of the Genlway station made by the C.P.R. Company and

Also into the question of the road at Cross-the-River's

Nour obedient servant

J.Blain, Esq.

9964 St.Dennis St.,

l, Que.
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Lobon of Indian & Northern affairs, Letterbook,

February 1910 - 11 March 1910. (R.G. 10, volume 5278)
cop y

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA


